
Dear Sir(s),

This is going to be very unfair for all the immigrants who have come here to settle for better
prospects. 

Australian government should think twice before making this decision as major part of the economy
runs by the immigrants. 

This new bill will ruin all the future plans of the people who have migrated to Australia for better life.
This bill shouldn’t affect the applications which are awaiting PR approval as those applications were
lodged as per the laws at the time of the lodgement. 

It is a huge imposition for the innocent people who have worked hard for the Australian economy.  

Please before taking any decision do think of the innocent people who have put their sincere
efforts to be a part of Australia. 

Thanks,


